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NOTICE 
 

This type of license will only qualify an individual to do Electrical work in the State of Tennessee.  This 
does not extend to helpers or assistants of any kind.  The LLE license holder is the only person 
authorized to obtain a permit.  All personnel doing electrical work where an LLE has obtained the 
permit must be licensed in their own right.  City of Franklin inspectors may ask for a license if they 
suspect that the State’s contracting laws are not being followed, and any infractions noted will be 
reported to the State Licensing Board for action and cited to court as the law allows.  This may also 
result in Stop Work order at the site or revocation of permits if a permit has been obtained by 
incorrectly or fraudulently filling out a permit application.  Additionally, any electrical worker hired by 
an Electrical Contractor and paid with a 1099 must also be individually licensed at a minimum as an 
LLE. 
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